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House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner Lauds 

Gov. Kate Brown’s Climate Leadership 
 

SALEM, Ore. – House Majority Leader Barbara Smith Warner (D-Portland) issued the following 

statement on Gov. Kate Brown’s climate action executive order: 

 

“After years of obstruction by Republicans and the corporate pollution lobby, today is the 

day we say no more and take action for future generations. Too many Oregon 

communities are facing the direct impacts of climate change right now. While we still 

have more work to do, this is a historic and positive path forward. I want to thank Gov. 

Brown for her steadfast leadership in ensuring Oregon is doing its part to address climate 

change.”  
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